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APPROVAL RECEIVED FOR ADMISSION TO THE OFFICIAL LIST OF NSX

Global Iron Limited (to be renamed African Petroleum Corporation Limited) (ASX: GFE) (NSX: AOQ)
(“Global” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that it has been advised by the National Stock
Exchange of Australia (“NSX”) that the Company has met all of the conditions capable of being met prior
to admission to the Official List of NSX.

Accordingly, the Company has been admitted to NSX’s Official List today, 28 June 2010, with admission
to quotation expected to take place on 30 June 2010.

Yours faithfully

Tony Sage
Chairman
Global Iron Limited
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